
Good Evening, 
 

This is Mrs. McIntosh and it is Thursday, April 27, 2017. 
 

 

Just a reminder that there will be no school for students tomorrow due to a  
Professional Learning Day for School Staff. 
 
The K-2 teachers would like to inform parents that they have not yet received  
notice from enough parent volunteers for swimming to satisfy the AYR Motor  
Centre policies.  As the trip is scheduled for next week, they are asking that if  
any other parents are interested in volunteering please let your child's teacher  
or the school know by this Friday, April 28th.  If they do not have a sufficient  
number of supervisors the swimming outing will be cancelled.  Thank you for  
helping ensure our K-2 students have this opportunity.  
 
Please be advised that flags at all provincial buildings, sites, establishments  
and schools within the province of New Brunswick are to be lowered to  
half-mast from sunrise to sunset on Friday, April 28, 2017, to mark the  
Day of Mourning for Persons Killed or Injured in the Workplace. In keeping 
with this we will be lowering our flags to half-mast tomorrow, Friday, April 28th. 
 
The following messages are reminders: 
 
Just a reminder that the deadline for orders and money for CCS yearbooks 
is coming up on Monday, May 1st.  It is also possible to order online.  Please see 
information on the order envelope. The cost is $20 and cheques are to be made  
out to Lifetouch Canada NOT to the school.   
 
Thank you and Have a Great Evening! 

 

CCS Website 
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/ccs/Pages/default.aspx 
 
School Closures 
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/Pages/default.asp 
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